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QUESTION 1 

One of the pieces of pipe examined on April 7 and 8 (from 800 block of Glenview Dr) 
had the following stamped on the inside diameter surface (see attached photo): 
 

P24795 
22 

 
Can PG&E identify the meaning of those markings and the source of this piece of pipe? 
If so, please provide that information. 

 

ANSWER 1 

PG&E has examined the historical records of the pipe and there were a variety of 
markings on the original 30" pipe installations in 1948 and 1949.  However, we have no 
specific information regarding the stamp marks on the attached photograph and we 
have not been able to clearly identify and trace the stamped marks on any of the pipes. 


